
 Volunteer Opportunity: Action Syria's 11th Candlelit Carol Service 

  Role: Event Support Volunteer  Date: 1 December 2025 Location: St Bartholomew the Great, London Time: 4:30 PM – 10:30 PM 

 What is Action Syria Carols? Action Syria Carols is our annual festive fundraising event that brings together voices in support of Syrian communities who, after years of conflict and displacement, are stepping into this next chapter with renewed hope, and uncertainty. 
 How you can make a difference Volunteer to help us run an unforgettable evening of candlelit carols and heartwarming stories, supporting Action Syria’s mission to ensure Syrian communities have the education and medical care they need every day, and when emergencies strike. Your time and effort will ensure the event runs smoothly, while helping us to reach our fundraising target of £90,000.   
 With the fall of Assad’s regime, families are returning home, civil society is growing, and communities are working towards a more just future. But the needs remain immense: millions still face poverty, displacement, and gaps in basic services.  
 At a time of renewed hope and significant challenges, the vital funds raised will go towards supporting Syrians access the education, healthcare, and emergency support they need, delivered by trusted community-led organisations on the ground, as they move towards a brighter future. 
 To find out more about this year’s carol service, read our latest news article: https://actionsyria.org.uk/news/action-syria-carols-returns-this-december/. 
  As a volunteer, you could be supporting with: 

• Welcoming and greeting guests as they arrive 

• Setting up and serving guests at food and drink stations 

• Collecting donations 

• Tidying the venue after guests leave 

 You’ll help to ensure the smooth running of the evening and create a warm and positive atmosphere for our guests. In return, you’ll receive: 
• A free ticket to enjoy Action Syria Carols on the night, featuring performances from UK and Syrian musicians and readings from special guests 

• A free drink and mince pie 

  Interested?  Please express your interest and confirm your availability for the event by reaching out to contact@actionsyria.org.uk before 1 November 2025. 
 We look forward to having you on the team! 
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